
NYSDEC Extends Public Comment Period 30 Days to 
November 19, 2018 About the Proposed Remedy to Address 
Contamination Related to the Former NuHart Plastic 
Manufacturing Site, Brooklyn, NY 
The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) issued a Proposed 
Plan for the site on September 18, 2018. A public notice which discussed the issuance of the 
Proposed Plan was provided to those subscribed to the DEC listserv for Kings County. Based 
on a request from the public, the comment period is being extended 30 days to 
November 19, 2018. 

Basado en una solicitud del público, el período de comentarios se extenderá 30 días 
hasta el 19 de Noviembre, 2018. 

Na podstawie otrzymanych próśb okres komentowania został wydłużony o 30 dni do 19 
listopada 2018 r. 

The Proposed Plan, Remedial Investigation, and Feasibility Study are available at the following 
locations. Information is also available on DEC’s website at 
http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/37550.html 
 
Brooklyn Community Board No. 1 
435 Graham Avenue 
Brooklyn. NY 11211 
(718) 389-0009 
 
North Brooklyn Development 
Corporation 
148-150 Huron Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11222 
Tel: (718) 389-9044 

Comments received during the comment period, as well as oral comments received at the 
October 4, 2018 public meeting, will be documented and addressed in the Responsiveness 
Summary section of the Record of Decision, the document which formalizes the selection of the 
remedy. All written comments should be addressed to: 

Bryan Wong, Project Manager 
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 
47-40 21st Street 
Long Island City, NY 11101 
(718) 482-4905 
yukyin.wong@dec.ny.gov 
 
(Indicate “NuHart Proposed Plan Comments” in the subject line of the e-mail) 

 


